
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Back Parade August 17th
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
(Kahnawake – August 10, 2017) Team Kahnawà:ke Coordinator for the 2017 North American 
Indigenous Games (NAIG) Mackenzie Whyte is pleased to announce the official Parade to 
welcome back and celebrate our athletes accomplishments. The parade will take place on 
Thursday, August 17th. 
  
The athletes and coaches will march from Onake Paddling Club to Karonhianónhnha School 
beginning at 6:15pm. The parade route will pass through the Twin Hills area on Rabaska Road 
and proceed up the Old Malone Highway to the school. 
 
All NAIG athletes and coaches are asked to meet at Onake before 6pm. 
 
There will be a pep rally at Karonhianónhnha followed by some light refreshments and an 
attempt to take a photo of all Team Kahnawà:ke athletes, coaches and organizers from over the 
years. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Mackenzie Whyte      
Team Coordinator     
(450) 638-0500      
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